To: CEO/Each Health Board
Regional Chief Executive - ERHA

Re: Specialist Registrars — Public Health

Date: 7" October 2003

Agencies are reminded of the contents of the Department of Children & Children °s
Circular 39/2003 which advises that the Continuing Medical Education (CME)
allowance payable to Specialist Registrars in Public Health training is being increased
{0 €3.900 per annum effective from 1% July 1999. If agencies have not already applied
this rate to the staff concerned, they are asked to do so with immediate effect.

Yours sincerely

John Delamere
Industrial Relations Executive

Ref: 0100/AH/ID



